
FAASTeam presents:

Review Hazardous Attitudes at this months Second Saturday

Seminar



We all love aviation movies, but they often
overlook an important fact — the majority of
accidents are not the result of freak weather or
equipment failures, but instead pilot error. And
that means pilots who understand risk
management fly for years without accidents or
incidents, and with a bare minimum of "never
again" moments.
At this month's two hour Second Saturday
Seminar, we'll discuss the Five Hazardous
Attitudes that can lead pilots astray, with an
emphasis on rapid recognition, as well as the
effective use of "antidote" behaviors that will keep
you and your passengers safe. 
  
This month's Second Saturday gets underway
on March 10 at 1100 in the Education Hangar at
Willamette Aviation. The event is certified for FAA
Wings credit and there is no charge — drop by or
sign up on the Wings website to save your spot.
We'll see you there!
Directions: DRIVE IN - Two miles south of Wilsonville, just
off I-5.  1/4 mile south of Arndt Rd.
FLY IN - Taxi to the very north end of the Aurora airport.  Park
on the ramp between the fuel island and the FBO building.
 AVOID OVERFLYING POPULATED AREAS.

Event Details

Sat, Mar 10, 2018 - 11:00 PST
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Aurora, OR 97002
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


